
NEWSLETTER 13.05.2022 

Dates for your Diary 
Cricket Competition  
This was unfortunately 
cancelled due to the cluster 
school dropping out of the 
competition.  
 
Year 2 SATs 
Year 2 SATs can be taken 
anytime during May. 
However, we will begin ours 
after the Year 6 SATs.  
 
Coffee Morning at Church 
House 
Please come and support us 
on Saturday 14th May.  
 
Assessments are finished 
Teddy Bears Picnic. 
Wednesday 25th May- whole 
school.  
 
Queen’s Jubilee Street 
Party 
Friday 27th May - pm 
We will be hosting a party at 
school for our whole school 
community. Everyone 
welcome!  
 
School Closes for May half-
term on Friday 27th May. 
 
Queen’s Jubilee Pageant 
Saturday 4th June 
Pageant in Grassington 
Square - beginning at 
Grassington Primary School.  
 
Queen’s Jubilee Party 
Sunday 5th June 
Linton Village Green 
 
Cricket Finals Year 3&4 and 
Year 5&6 
Monday 6th June, Skipton 
Cricket Club 
 
Parents’ Curriculum 
Information Evening 
Wednesday 8th June 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
Well done to everyone this week, for working so hard to complete their assessments. Next week the 

Year 2 children will be completing theirs and I am sure they will do just as well.  
 

We are getting closer to our Jubilee Party and we are just finalising the details. We are hoping this will 
be a big event which I am sure you can imagine takes a lot of planning to ensure the safety of our 

children. A letter will be sent out at the beginning of next week. This will detail how the event will run 
and the safeguarding procedures we are putting in place to ensure your children are kept safe. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact school.  

The Acorns 
Our caterpillars are growing so fast. We can't believe how big they are! We 

have enjoyed The Very Hungry Caterpillar this week and this has inspired lots 
of creative work inside and outside.  

Both reception and pre-school have been awesome mathematicians with 
reception working on numbers to 20 and pre-school mastering their counting 

skills.  
We're also very excited to begin our preparations for The Queen's Jubilee!  

The Saplings 
Its been a busy week of assessments in our class 

this week. I've been very proud of the way the 
children approached these, with resilience and 
hard work, well done to the Saplings Class. The 

'Dojo Dollar' shop is up and running and the 
children have begun to exchange Dojo Dollars for 
class coupons or prizes. I have been particularly 
impressed with how children have responded to 

our new reading chart and that this has 
encouraged more regular reading at home, keep 

up the good work Saplings!  

The Seedlings 
The children in Saplings have worked really 

hard this week. They have continued to 
enjoy our topic learning, especially making 
lamps linked to our learning on nurses. It is 
great to see how far the children have come 

with their writing this term. 
This week we have been focusing on 

developing our knowledge of verbs and the 
children have been writing sentences linked 

to our focus texts using a range of verb 
tenses.  

The Oaks 
We started the week with pancakes and finished 

it with bacon and sausage sandwiches.  
Well done to our wonderful Year 6 pupils. 

Watching them answer those difficult 
assessments with confidence and determination 

really did fill me with pride. We are all so very 
pleased and proud of them.  



Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

99.1% 96.4% 96.8% 96.5% 97.2% 

Week Two 97.1% 97.6% 98.5% 100% 98.3% 

Week Three 94.0%  96.4% 98.2% 97.7% 96.6% 

Week Four      

Week Five  
 

    

This week our overall attendance: 96.6% 

Genius Moment of the Week 
When reception children use 10 square tiles to 

make the number 320 and then count in tens to 
add them all together! 

Wow!  

The Queen’s Jubilee Street Party 
Our preparations are coming along nicely.  

 
Our band has been rehearsing; the bouncy castles are 

ordered; the face paints have been taken out and all the 
teachers have been dusting off their party shoes - we are 
obviously celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee and not the half 

term! 
 

It is all systems go! 


